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MEMO
Date: November 5, 2021
To: Metro Office of the Chief Executive Officer
From: Public Safety Advisory Committee (PSAC)
Re: Outcomes from the November 3, 2021 PSAC Meeting -- Infrastructure Protection Services
Contract Extension Proposal

During the November 3, 2021 Public Safety Advisory Committee (PSAC) meeting, the advisory
body voted on a proposal to approve Metro staff recommendations for the Infrastructure
Protection Services (IPS) contract extension.

Below is a summary of the committee’s action:

● The committee did not approve Metro staff recommendations for the IPS contract
extension. The vote was 3 “yes,” 9 “no,” and 2 “abstain.” (Link: Metro staff
recommendations for the IPS contract extension: memo and attachments)

Proposal to Approve Metro Staff Recommendations for the IPS
Contract Extension

Committee members did not approve Metro staff recommendations related to the IPS contract
extension. The committee was asked to consider staff’s proposal to incorporate
recommendations informed by PSAC’s Infrastructure Protection Services ad-hoc committee,
excluding staff’s recommendation related to a body-worn camera alternative. With 9 “no” votes,
3 “yes” votes, and 2 abstentions, the item did not pass.
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https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1ypNwwF-mDkrSA1-pzegcBMdMMAUuiLSg?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1ypNwwF-mDkrSA1-pzegcBMdMMAUuiLSg?usp=sharing

